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Great photo on the front page of "The Voice of the Dutchess County Jewish Community," highlighting my meeting with
Ralph Schwartz, Commander of local Jewish War Veterans of the U.S.A. Post 625 and Richard Goldenberg, Chairman
of the JWV Department of NY Legislative Committee, to discuss how can help our Veterans in the Hudson Valley, NYS
and across our nation.



https://www.facebook.com/JewishWarVeterans?directed_target_id=0

